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“National Library Week is a time to celebrate our nation's  

libraries, library workers' contributions and promote library use and  

support.  The theme for National Library Week 2021 is "Welcome to Your  

Library." During the pandemic, library workers continue to exceed their 

communities' demands and adapt resources and services to meet their 

users' needs during these challenging times.  

Whether people visit in person or virtually, libraries offer endless  

opportunities to transform lives through education and lifelong 

 learning. First sponsored in 1958, National Library Week is  

sponsored by the American Library Association (ALA) and 

 observed in libraries across the country each April. All types of  

libraries - school, public, academic and special - participate.” 

Zoom With Dr. Andrew Gulliford 

Thursday, April 22 at 6:00 p.m. 

Wilderness in America has been an idea, an ideal, and finally it became a 

law in 1964 with passage of the Wilderness Act which preserves millions of 

acres of land in its primitive state.  

Dr. Gulliford will delve into our county’s complex relationship with wild lands, 

and he will also highlight our local wilderness- The Weminuche.  

This Zoom program is hosted in collaboration with Pine River  

Library, Durango Public Library, Ignacio Community Library, and the  

Southwest La Plata Library District and is open to all!  

Email darcy@prlibrary.org for zoom login 

National Library Week 
April 4 - 10, 2021 

Wonder 
The Ignacio Community Library, in conjunction with the Ignacio School  

District, the Southern Ute Montessori Academy and Hope Christian Academy 

are coming together for local students. Using the books We’re All Wonders 

and Wonder by R.J. Palacio, we hill host a book discussion and activities at 

the end of March/start of April. The students also will have the opportunity to 

hear Colorado resident Michael Casey discuss growing up with  

Treacher-Collins Syndrome, kindness, and believing in yourself as  

part of the reading program.  

The main theme of this project is to look with kindness and you will always 

see wonders…seems fitting and encouraging after the last year. We hope 

you will talk with the children in your life about this book and about the fact 

that they, too, are wonders (as are you)! 

http://www.ala.org/conferencesevents/celebrationweeks/natlibraryweek


Drawing From Photographs  
A free art workshop for beginners!  

Friday, April 30 from 10:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

Saturday, May 1 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 pm.. 

Sunday, May 2 from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

A sign-up form and supply list will be available at the front 

desk for anyone interested. 

Let’s get creative! 

Welcome back 

ICL Knitters! 

Starting April 1 at 1:00 p.m. we will be 

happily having our weekly meeting of 

the ICL Knitters once again.  

We will follow safety guidelines to keep 

our staff and patrons  

as healthy as possible.  

Thursdays at 1:00 p.m. 

February Flipbook  

Contest Winners! 
Now available on our website,  

ignaciolibrary.org, are free and helpful  

tutorials, lessons and videos from programs 

such as Overdrive, Zoom, Microsoft and 

more! To access them visit our website and 

look to the right side of the screen where you 

will see an orange CLICK HERE! Button.  From 

there you can watch any video  

we have available.   

 

You can also watch past  

recorded Storytime videos and Virtual Events 

from the ICL. 

Youth Division 

Reagan O - The Jumping Rea 

Lydia - Emoji Bounce 

Johnny - Basketball 

Garett - Ball Bounce 

Parker - The Growing Seed 

Sterling - Tree 

 

Adult Division 

Amanda - Bean Sprout 

April is Autism Awareness Month! 
Checkout these Items on Autism at ICL to learn more! 

Niche Academy  



Mystery Book Club Book Sisters 

MMIP Art Exhibit 

Children's Author of the Month 
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The Book Sisters, a group of women who 

enjoy reading and like to talk about it.   

Please bring a sack lunch. 

Monday, April 5 at 12:00 p.m. Monday, April 12 at 11:30 a.m. 

Join us for lunch, mystery and good  

discussion. Attendees will need to bring 

their own lunches this month!  

In honor of all Missing and Murdered Indigenous People our community will 

be spreading awareness and educating others in our community on the 

impact that this has within the native communities.  

Please be on the lookout for more information and projects! 

 

“May 5th is Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women (MMIW) Awareness 

Day.  Though awareness for MMIW has increased in recent years, it still very 

much remains a crisis. According to the U.S. Justice Department, the  

murder rate of Native females is more than ten times the national average 

on some reservations. Often, these disappearances or murders are  

connected to domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault,  

stalking, and sex trafficking.” 

 

- MMIWG2S (csvanw.org)  

Mo Willems is an American writer, animator, voice actor and 

creator of children’s books. His television work includes  

the animated television series Sheep in the Big City for Cartoon 

Network as well as working on Sesame Street and  

The Off-Beats. Mo Willems is a New York Times best-selling  

author and illustrator and has been awarded  

the Caldecott Honor 3 times. 

Mo is the author of the children’s book series  

Elephant & Piggie, Don’t Let the Pigeon Drive the Bus,  

Knuffle Bunny Too and more! 



New items at ICL 

Thank you Sponsors! 

Take and Make Kits 
We offer monthly Take-and-make Kits! Each kit 

has a craft project for all ages and includes 

most of the supplies.  

(any tools required are listed on  

the front of the kit.) 

You can pick up yours in the entry area of the 

library or if you call (970)562-9287 you can 

have the materials delivered. 

April’s Kits include: 

Basket Making & 

Cinco de Mayo Crafts! The Style Shoppe 

PACO Glass 

390 Goddard Ave, Ignacio, CO 

#LibraryGivingDay is a one-day fundraising 

event with the goal of encouraging  

people who depend on and enjoy public 

libraries to donate to their individual library 

system. And in turn, that support will go  

toward the incredible programs, services 

and materials provided by local libraries all 

over the country.  

 

 

To learn more and support your local  

library visit this website: 
https://librarygivingday.org/support-library/ 

We also accept donations 

 at our service desk! 

Wednesday, April 7 


